
PAC NEWS
TEAM TRIVIA NIGHT

Tickets are now available for the Team Trivia Night, April 9, 2009,  for 
$200.00/table.  So get your team together and contact Maura Rauseo (851-7545) or Diane 
Dunlevy (851-8633) for tickets.  This was a very popular event last year so we are 
anticipating that tickets will go fast!

FUNDRAISING AND CONTRIBUTIONS- 2008/2009
The PAC would like to give a huge Thank You to everyone who has helped with 

fundraising efforts for TMHS!   Both the Annual AppleFest Fair and the first Annual 
Team Trivia Night, were very successful.  

 All of the hard worked payed off as we were able to make significant 
contributions.  In the spring of 08 fans were purchased for every classroom in the school 
(some classrooms received 2 fans).  The fans were very much appreciated by the staff and 
students during the hot months of May, June, August and even September!   We were 
also able to purchase a Smart Board that is being housed in the Media Center.

Scholarships will once again be awarded to 2009 graduating seniors (if you have a 
senior, be sure they apply through the guidance office).  

The PAC is sponsoring a program by Cara Filler which will be presented to the 
senior class on March 5 and a program by Travis Roy on April 15th which will be 
presented to the Freshman and Sophomore classes.  Additionally, the PAC will be 
sponsoring a field trip for the Junior class to attend a college fair at the Boston Expo 
Center this spring on either April 7th or 8th (official date to be determined).  Those 
interested should watch for details from the guidance office.  This trip will be open to 
juniors and their parents and will take place in the evening.  

$1,000 was recently donated toward classroom supplies such as dryboard erasers 
and markers, colored pencils, calculators and other general supplies.  Teachers will be 
able to get this supplies in their classrooms soon.

The Adopt a Classroom Program has been officially launched at TMHS.  The 
PAC will give $30.00 to the first 30 teachers that sign on.  Many parents have logged on 
to make donations to the classrooms already.  With budget constraints growing tighter by 
the day these donations are very much appreciated.  Thanks to all who have made a 
donation!  If you are interested in making a donation or checking out the website go to:  
www. Adoptaclassroom.org.

If you would like to find out more about the PAC, join us on the last Monday of 
the month at 7pm in the Guidance office for our monthly meeting.  Please check the web 
site under PAC for exact dates.


